
 
 

May Update 
 

 

 

Proposed Extension – Planning permission has been given 
 

Defibrillator – Thanks to Roy Greenwood we now have a 

defibrillator, several members have been trained and a training session 

will be organised for additional members to receive training. 
 

Social/Fundraising 

 

All fund raising events will now go towards the proposed extension 

and the Juniors. There will also be specific Charity evenings. 

 

Ladies Night – A big thank you to Chloe for organising the evening.  

All proceeds are to go to Stroke.  

 

Euro 2016 – Watch here on the large screen. 

 

Presentation Evening – 9
th

 July, details to follow. 

 

BBQ – 17
th

 July, catch up with Ian and Lucy 

 

Quiz Night – to be arranged   
 

 

Juniors – we wish the Juniors luck in their forthcoming competition in 

Cleethorpes. 
 

Help Required – we need help on Saturday mornings with the juniors 

(no skills required).  Please see Garrie, or leave your details behind the 

bar. 


